Talbot, Sarena MCF:EX

From: Chen, Katrina MCF:EX

Sent: January 14, 2020 1:46 PM
To: Banh, Lindsay MCF:EX
Subject: Leave request for Feb 6th SI
Hi Lindsay,

Can you please ask and see if | can request for leave for Feb 6th's S| meeting because | have an important local
school events-22

. . . . .. s.22
| will be away quite often so I'm hoping that | can join as many local events whenever
| can .22

It will mean a lot if Minister Simpson can approve my leave request.
Many thanks!

Katrina
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Talbot, Sarena MCF:EX

From: Chen, Katrina MCF:EX
Sent: January 13, 2020 5:54 PM
To: Infante, James MCF:EX
Subject: Parents meeting

Here's the meeting request from North Delta:

e 11706 96th Avenue, Delta
e Brilliant Kids Montessori Childcare
e« Owner/ECE: Zoey - s.22

Jan 28 and 30

They are a CCRFI facility. Many thanks!

Katrina
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Talbot, Sarena MCF:EX

From: Chen, Katrina MCF:EX

Sent: January 13, 2020 3:00 PM

To: Talbot, Sarena MCF:EX; Infante, James MCF:EX; Banh, Lindsay MCF:EX
Subject: Phone

Hi Team,

Hope you all had a great weekend!

Sorry | forgot my Ministry cellphone today so please call my personal one if you need to reach me. I'm in the
office and will get the one outstanding correspondence reviewed and emailed back to you soon.

Many thanks!

Katrina
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Talbot, Sarena MCF:EX

From: Conroy, Katrine MCF.EX
Sent: January 2, 2020 3:48 PM
To: Minister, MCF MCF:EX
Subject: Re: Thank you

Aw that’s sweet
Thanks Kaitlin

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 2, 2020, at 3:22 PM, Minister, MCF MCF:EX wrote:

Just another FYI for you Minsy @

Kaitlin Morton

Administrative Assistant

Minister’s Office- Children and Family Development
Parliament Buildings, Victoria BC

250 387-1977

From: Katherine McParland
Sent: January 2, 2020 11:25 AM
To: Minister, MCF MCF:EX
Subject: Thank you

Dear Minister Conroy

| just want to say thank you so much for your kind and beautiful Christmas card that you sent

me :) It made my holiday season ! 's.22

:) Hope your New Year

is off to a good start. | look forward to our continued work together to prevent and end youth

homelessness. Chat soon,
Katherine McParland
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